
  

We will spot it! – Even in the winter! 
 

Should you get your skin checked in winter? 
 
Getting your skin checked in winter makes sense.  

Whether you have a specific concern regarding an area of your skin or, generally, you just want 

reassurance that your skin is in good condition a skin check can always help.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Even though sun exposure is the usual cause of skin cancers it is not the only risk factor as these 

cancers do develop in the winter too. This makes skin checks a valuable part of your healthcare 

service come rain or shine.  

At Kelvale Medical Group Dr Leif Thonell and Dr Deby Rori have expertise and specialise in the 

identification and treatment of all forms of skin cancer. So book your appointment for a winter 

skin check today.   


